Old Glebe Civic Association Executive Committee Meeting

Meeting Minutes

     10/30/08


The meeting convened at 7:00 PM in the Cherrydale Room at Madison Center.

Attendees: Ron Cheich,  Burt Bostwick,  Krista Bean Dorrian, Barbara Hays,  Rich Samp, Ruth Gordon, Marx Sterne, Bill Schwab
Secretary’s Report 
· The minutes from the meeting on September 25, 2008 were approved.
NCAC – Burt Bostwick
· Burt reported that the Dittmar Road improvement project had only received approval from 20 percent of the neighbors affected  - versus the  60 percent required.  OGCA will , therefore, proceed with the Fort Ethan Allen project in the Spring 2009 funding round. 
President’s Report – Ron Cheich
· Rich Samp updated everyone on the Saegmuller sign dedication scheduled for November 8th.  Robert Smith, the Superintendent of Schools is scheduled to attend the ceremony, together with the Assistant County Manager and four or five members of the Saegmuller family.
· Ron  reminded the Committee that the Fall  Membership Meeting would be held immediately after the Saegmuller dedication and there was discussion as to the agenda for that meeting.

· Ron undertook to check with the County to see if we couldn’t use the Madison Center for an evening spaghetti dinner.

Next Executive Committee Meeting 

· There is no meeting scheduled for November.

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.
